St. Mary's Catholic Church

Parish School of Religion (PSR) Program
519 E. 4th Street, Alton, IL 62002
Fr Benjamin Unachukwu, Director of PSR Program:
618-465-4284 ext. 224 or email at psr@stmarysalton.com

PSR REGISTRATION PACKET

2022-2023 Academic Year

May, 2022

Director of PSR

Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s),

If you have a child who goes to St. Mary's Parish but does not attend a Catholic school, please consider enrolling your child or children into our PSR program to learn the truths about our Catholic faith. We meet every Wednesday night from 7:00 p.m. to 8:15 p.m. Our academic year begins Wednesday, August 31, 2022 with a Mass at 7:00 p.m. in the church.

Please use the list below as a helpful "checklist" to make sure you have completed all items.

PLEASE DO THE FOLLOWING: | Fill out the registration form | | Sign the Consent form for "Because I am a Child of God" | | Sign the Consent form for Photo/Video Permission | | Include payment (cash or, if check, payable to St. Mary's Catholic Church) | | Fill out the forms, include the check or cash for the proper amount, and return to the parish office drop box by Friday, August 12th. | | If you have any questions, please contact me (info listed above). | God bless, |